
From: Castillo, Nicholas 
Sent: 1/29/2014 10:22:19 AM 
To: Redacted 

Redacted 

Kahlon, Gurbux (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); karyn.gansecki@sce.com 
' (karyn.gansecki@sce.com); Faber, Clay (CFaber@semprautilities.com); Prince, 

Rasha (RPrince@semprautilities.com); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Michael.Hoover@sce.com 
(Michael.Hoover@sce.com); Darrah.Morgan@sce.com (Darrah.Morgan@sce.com); 
DiAlto, Gretchen (GDiAlto@semprautilities.com) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Follow up meeting on Advice Letter Transparency Initiative - Analyses Requested 

Good Morning Redacted 

I hope your day is starting off well! 

It has been eight days since our kick off meeting (held 1/21). 

Can you assist in scheduling a follow up meeting? We should target 20 days out from today 
and 90 minutes in length if possible. 

Additionally, I would like to request a written analysis, on Company letterhead, of what each 
individual IOU (PG&E, SDG&E, SCE, and SoCalGas) found during their meeting with their 
IT, web, and legal teams. Specifically, the scope of the analysis will address: 

•L 2 The Design and Implementation of enhanced search capabilities to the websites 
of PG&E, SDG&E, SCE, and SoCalGas (e.g. Keyword search, Google Search) 

•2 2 Enhancing 'Real-Time' consumer/stakeholder awareness of emerging regulatory 
issues (ex. enhanced access to G.O. 96-B Service Lists) 
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•L J Initiating real-time posting of Advice Letter Protests, Protest Replies, Comments, 
and Responses on the IOU websites 

•L J The need for modification of G.O. 96-B Rules to expand regulation of IOU 
websites to comply with the goals of the Advice Letter Transparency Initiatives 

•L J Ability to meet Initiative goals by June 30, 2014 

The results of your analyses will be presented to the Energy Division Director in a joint 
meeting with representatives from Energy Division management and Legal. 

If you have any questions about the scope of analyses please contact me. 

Cheers 

Nicholas Castillo 

Analyst 

CPUC | Energy Division | Tariff Unit 

Nicholas.castillo@, cpuc.ca.gov 

SB GT&S 0338721 


